
New Life 
 

PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 
 

www.newlifeglenside.com 

To Know Christ  
and to Make Him Known 

 
Sunday, August 15, 2021 

9:00 am & 10:45 am 

GET IN TOUCH! 
Church Office: 215-576-0892 

ORDER OF WORSHIP 
 
PRELUDE           He Will Hold Me Fast                                                 Worship Team,  
                           Everlasting God                                           Bruce Johnson, Leader 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS                Daniel Williams, Youth Leader/Summer Receptionist
                                    
MINISTRY UPDATE                 Piper Fordham 
          
CALL TO WORSHIP Psalm 96:1-3, 10-13                  Bruce Johnson, Elder 
                 
SONGS       Greatly Rejoice 
  How Sweet the Day  
        
PRAYER FOR THE CHURCH                                              Jim Spaulding, Elder                                        
         
SERMON            Growing in the Stability of Christ                  Benjamin Thompson,  
 2 Peter 3:14-18                   Coordinator of Young Adult/ 
                        Community Group Ministries 
                             
RESPONSE Out of the Depths 
 My Hope is Built on Nothing Less 
 How High and How Wide 
     
BENEDICTION 

We are confident of this: 
He who began a good work in you 

will be faithful to complete it 
in the Day of Jesus Christ 

~Philippians 1:6 

New Life Presbyterian Church, 467 N. Easton Road, Glenside, PA 19038-4999 
Phone: 215-576-0892        www.newlifeglenside.com                       

 Office Hours: Monday—Friday, 9:00am-4:00pm 

CONTACT US 

Pastor - Mark Moser, ext. 25, moser@newlifeglenside.com 
Director of Shepherding - Nicholas Black, ext. 13, nblack@newlifeglenside.com 
Director of Youth Ministries - Jason Peterson, ext. 23, jpeterson@newlifeglenside.com 
Director of Children’s Ministry - Amy Lewis, ext. 16, alewis@newlifeglenside.com 
Coordinator of Young Adult and Community Group Ministries - Ben Thompson, 
bthompson@newlifeglenside.com 
Deacon Coordinator - deaconcrd@newlifeglenside.com 
Office Contact - Daniel Williams, ext. 10, receptionist@newlifeglenside.com 

COMMUNITY CONNECTIONS 
 

 Deacons’ Cell Phone:  If you have or know of a need, please call our deacon on 
staff at 267-528-8637. 

 
 Food Cupboard Hours:  Mon.: 7–7:30pm for New Life families; Tues.: at 6:00pm 

for the community; Thurs.: at 1:00pm for seniors 

 Join our Facebook Page:  "New Life Church in Glenside Facebook Page"           
 http://facebook.com/newlifeglenside  
 
 Meals Ministry:  If meals are needed, please contact July coordinator Maja Lisa 

FritzHuspen at NewLifeMeals@gmail.com. 
 
 New Life Nursery School:  Janel Fackler, Director 
 NewLifeNurserySchool@gmail.com, 215-576-0783   
 www.facebook.com/NewLifeNurserySchool 
 
 New Life’s Weekly E-News:  To receive our weekly e-news, email Greg Raysor 

at graysor@newlifeglenside.com or sign up at http://eepurl.com/hbCAY 
 
 New Life Thrift Stores—www.newlifethriftinc.org—two locations: 
 800 N. Easton Rd., Glenside, 215-886-8619, M-F: 9am-7pm; Sat.: 9am-6pm  
 67 Cheltenham Ave., Cheltenham, 215-635-0820, M-F: 9am-7pm; Sat.: 9am-6pm 

 Pastors’ Blog:  https://newlifeglenside.com/blog/, or www.newlifeglenside.com 
and select BLOG under the RESOURCES tab. 

 
 Prayer Chain:  If you have a prayer request or would like to join the prayer chain 

to pray for others, contact Linda Woods at lawoods3@gmail.com. 



COVID UPDATE 
As you have probably heard, our county is now experiencing an uptick in 
COVID-19, some of which is due to the Delta variant.  Although the CDC has 
now recommended indoor masking for our county, our state and local 
governments have not reinstated a masking requirement.  We encourage each 
person to follow their God-given conscience (Rom. 14:5-12), having the 
continued option of wearing a mask on Sunday mornings.  As of now, a mask 
is not required for anyone at New Life.  The elders continue to request your 
prayers for these decisions, and we thank you for your understanding! 
 
 

FELLOWSHIP CAFÉ 
As one more sign of life reawakening and returning to normal, the Fellowship 
Café has reopened.  Come to the Fellowship Hall between services for coffee, 
snacks, and the opportunity to reconnect with one another.   
 
 

COMING EVENTS 
 
GROUNDBREAKING CEREMONY -  Sunday August 29th 
Join us after the second service at 12:30 pm for a brief moment of prayer to 
commemorate the beginning of construction and to commit this project to 
God. 
 
FALL CHURCH PICNIC  - Sunday October 10th 
Note that the save the date information has changed, due to the Life Chain at 
Abington Hospital being on October 3rd.  The fall church picnic is now 
scheduled for October 10th so as to not conflict.  Want to help with the 
planning?  Contact Greg Raysor at graysor@newlifeglenside.com. 
 
SAVE THESE DATES: 
 
Women’s Night Out:  Friday October 22nd   
 
Empty the Sanctuary Day: Sunday October 24th after the second service 
 
Fall schedules fill up fast, so pencil in these dates on your calendars now to 
reserve them. 

DEACON NOMINATIONS 
Do you have in mind a member of the congregation that you feel  would make 
an excellent deacon?   Email your nomination  and a brief description of how 
you have seen them serving others to deaconcrd@newlifeglenside.com 

 
PRAYER CONCERNS 
Pray for Chris Bauer’s mother Kimberly  who has recently been diagnosed 
with ALS.  Pray for her health, for Chris’s family as they struggle with her 
decline due to ALS. 
 

HELP NEEDED 
MEALS MINISTRY 

One way New life supports our church community is through providing meals 
for those who have recently had surgery, been sick, lost a loved one, or had a 
baby.  We currently have a couple of families in need of meals for the next few 
weeks.  If you are able to take part in this very practical way of showing the 
love of Christ, send an email to newlifemeals@gmail.com and our coordinators 
will show you how you can help. 

 

FOOD CUPBOARD DIRECTOR NEEDED 
Big changes are happening at the Food Cupboard.  Indoor operations have 
resumed.  More importantly, Bridget Franklin stepped down as Director 
effective July 1.  Under her leadership the Food Cupboard has been 
remodeled, the food available to attendees has expanded, and we have 
adapted to the pandemic.  Her shoes will be hard to fill, but fill them we 
must.  This is a volunteer position; the new director will coordinate volunteers 
and handle behind the scenes responsibilities such as submitting food orders 
and reports to Philabundance.  Please contact the Deacon Coordinator at 
deaconcrd@newlifeglenside.com for more info.  
 
FOOD CUPBOARD PERPETUAL FOOD DRIVE 
Current Need:  Boxed rice, couscous, quinoa, and other rice sides 
Place your donation in the Food Cupboard cabinet outside the Weldon Room 
or in the designated bin in the Lower Lobby.  Please, no perishable food 
donations. 
 


